Blanco Elementary School 7313 US Hwy 64 Bloomfield, NM 87413 505-634-3904 (main phone) 505-634-3902 (fax)



Lynda Spencer, Principal Kendal Hogshooter, IRS Yoanna Barrientos, Registrar Nancy Montoya, Bookkeeper Candelaria Henderson, Nurse Mary Head-Powell, Social Worker

NOVEMBER 2022

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES

Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for next week. Teachers are expected to meet with all parents to discuss student progress. Teachers will be contacting parents in order to schedule a time for this meeting. Conferences may be held in-person, online, or on the phone. There will be no school for students on Friday, November 4th. Teachers will be meeting with parents in the building on that day. We are also having our Scholastic Book Fair next week. Please come visit our library when you are here.

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE

We will be collecting food to provide Thanksgiving baskets to six Blanco Families this year. We are asking that students bring cans of green beans and corn, instant potatoes, stuffing mix, and gravy mix. Students will receive one PBIS point for kindness for each item they bring. We will begin collecting food items next week and plan to give out the baskets on November 14th or 15th.

AFTER SCHOOL "COUNTING COLLECTIONS" CAMP November 15th-17th

3:00-4:00 p.m.

We will have an after school "Counting Collections" camp for all students on November 15th, 16th, & 17th. The students will also be provided a snack. Parents must pick up the children who stay for the camp because transportation will not be provided. Parents are welcomed to join us on Tuesday, November 15th. Please come be a part of the "Counting Collections" activities and stay for some Nachos. We will have Nachos, a drink, and a dessert for \$5.00.

T-Shirts for Sale

Sizes XS-2X

\$15.00 for students \$20.00 for Adults

Contact Mrs. Nancy at 634-3929 if you would like to buy a shirt, or students may just bring the money to the office. The T-Shirts are here!!



CONGRATULATIONS!! Students of the Month November 2022

1st Grade: Moises Viramontes
2nd Grade: Maximus Keele
3rd Grade: Arianna Henderson
4th Grade: Vicente Martinez
5th Grade: Aubry Sinclair
6th Grade: Yahir Barrientos
We would like to congratulate our
students of the month for November.
These students are being recognized for
demonstrating good citizenship and for
working hard in the classroom!

SNACKS

We are selling healthy snacks in the office on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday after lunch. All snacks are \$2.00 or less.